Please be informed that the Company requested a meeting with all Stewards in Sunnyvale:
 
When: Friday, 8/7/15
Where: Bldg 157 Conference Room: TBD
What time: 1:30pm

Your managers and/or supervisors were also notified of this meeting.  


Let us all wear our red steward’s shirts to show our solidarity!  


If you have any questions, please contact BR Kevin Lee, 408-829-4563.

